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TWO EMPLOYEES RESIGN FROM COMPANY FOR ENGAGING IN 

OUTSIDE EMPLOYMENT WHILE ON FMLA LEAVE    

Activity Date: January 21, 2021 

Date Posted: February 8, 2021 

Case Number: IL-20-0300-S 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2021-320 

 

Two Amtrak coach cleaners based in Sanford, Florida, resigned from the company on 

January 21, 2021, prior to their administrative hearings. Our investigation found the 

former employees violated company policy by engaging in outside employment and 

other activities, such as traveling on a personal vacation, which interfered with their job 

duties and responsibilities, and they improperly used Family Medical Leave Act leave 

or sick leave to do so. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


